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A Resolution Of The City Commission Of The City Of Hollywood, Florida, Approving And Authorizing
The Appropriate City Officials To Issue Purchase Orders With Keylite Power & Lighting Corporation
To Provide And Install Phoenix G2 Fire Station Fire Alerting Systems In Fire Station #40, Fire Station
#5, Fire Station #105, Fire Station #31, Fire Station #74, And In The Training Facility In An Amount
Not To Exceed $800,000.00.

Staff Recommends: Approval of the Attached Resolution.

Explanation:

Broward County has mandated that all existing and new fire stations replace the outdated Zetron Fire
Alerting System in order to support current and future fire department alerting needs.

Broward County is requiring the installation of the Phoenix G2 Fire Station Alerting System which is

comprised of a central ATX Station Controller and a network of alerting peripherals that alert first

responders throughout a fire station via audio, display, lighting and auxiliary input/output (I/O)

components that an emergency incidence has been dispatched. Broward County pursuant to

competitive procurement issued “RFP R1426611P1 Fire Station Alerting System” in order to solicit a

fire station alerting system (FAS) to support current and future fire department alerting needs for

Broward County and local fire department public safety personnel. Broward County entered into a

contract with Keylite Power & Lighting Corporation on October 10, 2017.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
George R. Keller, Jr., CPPT, Assistant City Manager, Public Safety
Christopher Pratt, Fire Chief
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